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M6 Stage 1 
Site establishment at Ador Park Precinct 
and McCarthy Reserve, Rockdale from 
Monday 17 August 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
From Monday 17 August, Ador Park 
Precinct and McCarthy Reserve will 
close to the public so that we can 
begin building your new and 
upgraded community facilities as part 
of the M6 Stage 1 project. 

 
The fields will stay closed to the public until our 
upgrade work is completed late next year.  
 
We have engaged Ertech to upgrade the 
existing facilities at Ador Park and McCarthy 
Reserve, Rockdale and Brighton Memorial 
Playing Fields, Brighton-Le-Sands.  
 
You’ll notice their team setting up the site and 
preparing for construction over the coming 
weeks.  
 
We will continue to keep you informed of our 
work activities.  
 
What does our work involve?  
From Monday 17 August, we will be installing 
fencing around the site, sampling the soil and 
scanning the ground to locate underground 
utilities.  
 
We will use light vehicles, survey tripods, 
scanning equipment, drilling equipment, an 
excavator and hand tools to complete this work.  
 
Our work schedule  
A map of our work area is shown over the page.  
 
Our work hours are:  
• 7am to 6pm, Monday to Fridays  
• 8am to 1pm Saturdays   

 
 

 
How will our work affect you? 
The fields will be fenced closed until late 
next year so that work can be carried out 
safely.  
We will need to use an excavator and drilling 
equipment to carry out our investigations, so 
there to be some light noise associated with 
our site investigations.  
We will help reduce noise by using low-noise 
reversing alarms on all machinery and by 
turning off equipment and vehicles when they 
are not being used.  

Supporting our community 
Currently infrastructure construction projects 
are considered essential to the economy and 
will continue as planned across the city and 
the state.  

The M6 Stage 1 project will deliver 5,300 jobs 
and support the local economy. 
The safety and wellbeing of our 
workforce and the wider community is 
our highest priority. Our people are 
following hygiene and appropriate social 
distancing measures and will continue to 
do so. 

 
 



Location of site fencing and investigation work at Ador Park Precinct and 
McCarthy Reserve 

 

Contact our team 
Our team will continue to keep you updated 
during construction of the recreational 
facilities and the M6 Stage 1. 
If you would like to learn more about our 
project please contact us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

nswroads.work/M6portal 
nswroads.work/m6 
M6Stage1@transport.nsw.gov.au 
Project enquiries and construction 
complaints: 1800 789 297 
Transport for NSW 
Locked Bag 928, North Sydney NSW 2059 
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